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First Quarter 2022

2022 is well underway, and we are filled with joy and
anticipation with the direction of this year. Since moving to a co-directorship, we
have been able to have clearer focus on both fundraising initiatives and expanding

our reintegration services abroad. Some highlights from the first quarter:

e Graduated 7 women from our Salvadoran program

e More than doubled the number of women in our
Costa Rican program

« Have identified and are creating additional
resources including women’s health curriculum

Programs

and parenting class for mothers transitioning
out of prostitution

o Welcomed 6 new women into our Mozambican
program and are preparing for at least 10
graduating at the end of this year

e Incorporated new selling experiences in EIl
Salvador that expand the women’s ability for
future job holdings

« Reopening FTG Uganda with repatriation
assistance and cohosting an anti-trafficking
conference in Kampala with the US Embassy and
other key stakeholders

« Finishing up exploration into opening FTG
Honduras

« Welcoming the first women into the FTG Mexico
project

« Finalizing our new trauma-informed, culturally
appropriate job skills courses (3 of them!)

We're Working on

accepting both cryptocurrency and stocks which

has brought in an additional +$50k ‘
« Begun our relaunch of our partnerships with b
Hanes and Aerie
Expanded our church partnerships by creating 02

« Have diversified our income avenues by ‘ .
o

additional resources for churches to engage

ising

around anti-trafficking issues

« Invited to participate in a corporate partner's
launch of their pro bono rising stars program,

a collaborative problem solving competition to

benefit FTG

Fundra

« Officially launching FTG Coffee as an
additional revenue stream

« Conversations with a major corporate sponsor
which could open expansion into several new
countries

We're working on



